
As WRITERS we will be writing an performing 
our own performance poetry.  We will be using 
our sense to write a poem and then will perform 
these to the rest of the school.  

Year 1 will also be studying the text ‘Sugarlump 
and the Unicorn’. They will be learning the      
signifiers for the story, acting out the story and 
then writing their own versions.  

Year 2 will be studying the text ‘The Singing 
Mermaid’. They will be focussing on descriptions; 
writing a variety of character and setting       
descriptions.  

As ENGINEERS we will be making a puppet 
theatre out of junk modelling. First of all we will 
be designing our own puppet theatres, We will 
then make our models and  use them to put on 
a performance for others in the class. Finally we 
will be evaluating our models.  

As ARTISTS we will be focussing on self portraits. 
We will create a portrait of ourselves using different 
media. We will be experimenting drawing different 
lines in pen to create a portrait . Then we will be mix-
ing colours to paint a self portrait.   

As SCIENTISTS we will be focussing on the 
human body. We will be identifying different 
parts of the body and then labelling them. We 
will then be writing fact files based on our      
features.  

As MATHEMATICIANS we will be learning 
about number and place value. We will then 
move onto addition and subtraction.  

Year 1 will be looking at numbers in different 
representations and using Numicon to represent 
a number.  

Year 2 will be consolidating their knowledge of 
reading and writing numbers to 100. They will 
be ordering and comparing numbers. We will be 
working hard on place value this term and the 
children will be learning how to partition a num-
ber into tens and ones.  

Later in the term Year 2 will be learning to  add 
and subtract numbers within a hundred.  

In P.E  we will be working indoors and        
outdoors. Year 1 will be doing ball skills outside 
and dance inside.  

Year 2 will be working with Hull FC for the first 
half term. Their indoor session will be dance.  

In COMPUTING Year 1 will be becoming 
treasure hunters, They will be using the Bee-Bots 
to find treasure. Year 2 will be becoming            
astronauts.  The children will be using Bee-Bots 
and Scratch to get a rocket from the Earth to 
the Moon.  

 

In RE Year 1 will be learning about ’Looking at me, 
looking at you’  and Year 2 will be learning about 
‘Belonging’ ; What are the Big Questions? 

 In PSHCE we will continue to   develop  our skills 
and knowledge through Jigsaw.  

City of Culture- During the Autumn term  we will be 
following the City of Culture seasons with ‘Tell the 
World’. Our real world outcome for this term will be 
our Christmas Production where the children can show 
the world their talents.  


